CAP Executive
Committee to
Meet July 19

The Executive Committee ot
the RurAL CAP Board of Direc-
tors met in Anchorage July 19

Regutar business was  con-
ducted and the date for the next
full board meeting was set for
September 20 at the Wildwood
facility in Kenai

Visitors to the meeting in-
cluded Charles Chong from the
regional Office of Fconomic Op-
portunity in Seattle, and Gordon
Jackson, Executive Director of
the Southeastern Alaska Com-
munity  Action  Program in
Juneau.

Mr. Jackson mtroduced re-
presentatives of Chico State Col-
lege, California, who explamed
an andustrial extension  course
being offered in Alaska.



